
INVITATION TO BIDDERS 

 
Sealed Bids for the 2013 STREET PAVING  PROJECT will be received by the City of 
South Padre Island, at the office of the City Secretary, located at 4601 Padre 
Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas, 78597, Via U.S. Mail, Express Mail or Hand 
Delivery on July 26, 2013 until 10:00 a.m.  All bids will be publicly opened, read 
aloud, and tabulated thirty minutes after the time stated above. 
 
Copies of the bidding documents may be obtained at the Office of the Department 
of Public Works, located at 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, at no charge 
Telephone No. (956)-761-8159   
 
 
CITY OF SOUTH PADRE ISLAND 
 
Marcy Newman, P.E. 
Public Works Director 
     

 
 


